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John M. Bowman 
D: 310.746.4409 
F: 310.746.4489 
JBowman@elkinskalt.com 
Ref: 10734-0011 

2049 Century Park East, Suite 2700, Los Angeles, California  90067-3202 
Telephone: 310.746.4400  Facsimile 310.746.4499  www.elkinskalt.com 

June 5, 2018 

 
Dana Amy Sayles, Chair 
and Members of the  
Culver City Planning Commission 
9770 Culver Blvd. 
Culver City, CA  90232 

 

Re: Case No. P2017-0021  
9735 Washington Blvd 
Current Hearing Date:  June 13, 2018 

 Request for Continuance to June 27, 2018 
 

Dear Ms. Sayles and Members of the Planning Commission: 

This letter is submitted on behalf of our client, Clarett West Development, the 
applicant in the above-referenced case, which is currently scheduled for hearing on June 13, 2018.   

We respectfully request that this matter be continued to the Planning Commission's 
next regularly-scheduled meeting on June 27, 2018.  The purpose of the requested continuance is to 
provide additional time for us to wrap up our discussions with representatives of Southern California 
Hospital at Culver City (“Hospital”) in an effort to resolve the Hospital’s remaining concerns in 
advance of the Planning Commission’s meeting on June 27, 2018. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
JOHN M. BOWMAN 
Elkins Kalt Weintraub Reuben Gartside LLP 
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cc (via email): Sol Blumenfeld 

 Michael Allen 
 Jose Mendivil 
 Seena Samimi, Esq. 
 Benjamin M. Reznik, Esq. 
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